
PowerSchool Mobile App Workaround 
 
An error has been discovered with the PowerSchool Mobile App. The 4 digit code (GZRP) is not 
directing the app to the correct PowerSchool Server. 
 
Please follow these workaround steps to connect. 

1. Completely uninstall the app from your device and reinstall 
 

2. Open the app and select ​Where’s My District Code?​ A pop up will appear as shown below. 
Please select​ Enter Server Address.(Do not Search by School or District) 

 
 

3. On the next screen enter ​bbdps.dsisd.ne​t as shown below 

 

4. Log in with your username and password  


